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Tuesday 11 July

Year 1 Eureka

Year 4 Music Assembly, 9am

Friday 14 July

Year 6 residential

Monday 17 July

Reception Graduation Ceremony 

2:30pm

Friday 21 July 

Last day Summer Term 2

Summer Holiday Club

Week 1: 24-28 July, 9am-3pm

Week 2: 31 July – 4 August, 

9am-3pm

Week 3: 7-11 August, 9am-3pm

Tuesday 5 September

First day of new academic year

Tuesday 26 September

PTA AGM, 6pm at school

7th July 2023

Oscars Night – Ready for our VIPs
Preparations have been under way to make the school Oscars-ready to celebrate our Year 6 

leavers.  They will spend the afternoon primping and preening and we will roll out the red 

carpet for their return early this evening for a night to remember.  The event is one of the 

highlights of the school year and the PTA work incredibly hard to make it a reality.  We will 

share some photos with you next week.  Have a wonderful time Year 6!

Eco Council

Weekly Tip –

Put your litter 

in a bin, 

especially near 

water or at the 

seaside.

EYFS Zoo Visit
Early Years had a wonderful time at 

Blackpool Zoo yesterday, where they 

admired giraffes, lions, tigers, 

elephants and the baby monkeys.  

What a great learning experience!

YEAR 4 MUSIC ASSEMBLY
Year 4 will be holding a music assembly next 
Tuesday at 9am in the school hall.  Parents and 
carers are welcome to attend to see them show off 
the music skills they have learned over the past year.

NEWS IN BRIEF
• Holiday Camp will take 

place over the first three 
weeks of the summer 
holidays with Mr Crossley, 
Mrs Crossley and Mrs 
Hindley. Sports and craft 
activities will be available.  
The cost is £14 per day or 
£60 per full week.  Please 
book in advance.

• Please can parents/carers  
ensure all dinner monies are 
up to date and paid no later 
than Thursday 20 July.

• School reports have been 
sent home today.  Please 
return the slip inside to 
confirm receipt.

Move Up Morning Successful
It was a delight for teachers and teaching assistants 
to meet their new pupils for the next year during this 
week’s Move-Up Morning.  The children adapted to 
the change very well and asked lots of questions 
about their new classrooms and routines.  We look 
forward to welcoming them back in September.

Thank you for supporting your children during 
last week’s Sports Day, despite the weather.
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